News Letter #87(H11.3)1999



Cadet Bible
Study

John Reid

Dear Hisanaga, Blessings and greetings for 1999. It has been a long time since | have written to you, so decided that
today | would try to catch up on my correspondence. | hope that all is well with you and your wife in you home (was
going to say new, but realize that you have been in it for almost 3 years - how time flies). Do you anticipate any travels
to the USA - we would love to see you again if you are coming to the East coast. | have sent messages to MG Yatabe
and to Takihara, thanking them for previous messages and for the MCF newsletter. Hope that this finds you well. We are
well and God continues to bless us daily. | know that the our relationship with the Cornelius Group (thanks to you!)
blessed our life and we continue to pray for that committed group and all MCF groups. Blessings and prayers for you and
your family.









